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Christopher Cooney

From: Marguerite McLean on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2015 1:00 PM
To: Diamond Lynn
Subject: 150157 - Notification of Duplicate Filing - (Email ID = 5767)

Per our phone conversation, the document presented is to be ineligible for e-filing on this date. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 
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